
 
 
 

 
 

Ver.01 

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
1. Removal of Merchant Offers and WWF Logo for RHB VISA WWF Debit 

Card-i 
2. Rebranding of RHB VISA WWF Debit Card-i to RHB Ocean Harmony 

Debit Card-i 
 
24th July 2024 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
With the conclusion of the collaboration between WWF and RHB Islamic Bank, WWF merchant offers will 
cease from 13th August onwards. In addition, the RHB WWF Debit Card-i will be rebranded as the RHB 
Ocean Harmony Debit Card-i. 
 
Starting August 13, 2024, the following links will be updated to reflect these changes. 
 
Terms_and_Conditions_  

Product_Disclosure_Sheet 

 

Thank you.  

https://www.rhbgroup.com/-/media/Microsites/ocean/files/Terms_and_Conditions_Ocean_Harmony-Launch.pdf
https://www.rhbgroup.com/-/media/Assets/Corporate-Website/Document/Supported-Doc/Islamic-Debit-Cards/Product_Disclosure_Sheet-Debit_Card--islamic.pdf

